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To: Members of the City Council 

 

From:   Ann H. Campbell, Mayor 

 

Date:   January 24, 2014 

 

Subject: Appointment to Board of Review 

 

 
 
There is a position on the Board of Review that is being vacated.  Lowell 

Greimann’s term expired December 31, 2013, and he has indicated that he does 

not wish to be reappointed.  Therefore, an appointment needs to be made to fill 

this vacancy. 

  

Therefore, it is my recommendation that the City Council appoint Jami Larson to 

serve a six-year term on the Board of Review. 
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